
    
   

                                                
 

I love it when a plan comes together. You are all great about helping with projects 
 & last minute calls.  Thanks for all you’ve done this past month.  The Tryke build  
& the P. Buckley Moss Dinner went very well.  The pre-planning for the Christmas 
 Auction is on the top burner.  This is one of the busiest months of the GreeneBucs 
 year.  Please remember there are only about 2 weeks left until the Auction.  I ask  
you to please sell the tickets to the Auction, sell tickets for the P. Buckley Print  
Raffle & remember your Auction gift items & bottles for the Christmas Cheer  
Basket.  Ask various merchants you frequent for donations, & bring in your gifts  
before the set-up meeting to Sandy Zimmerman’s home.  Everyone will gather 
 at her house on November 23rd at 6 pm to organize the gifts, the Auction database, 
 & to do some final Auction set-up & basket wrapping. With Thanksgiving  
coming late in November & the Auction early in December, we have to get ready 
 before the Thanksgiving holiday this year.   Please come to the  Mon. 23rd event.  
Your help is very much appreciated, & we always have a great time.  Then don’t  
forget the Christmas shopping, 6:00 p.m., December 7th,, at the Beavercreek  
WalMart for our Four Oaks Projects & the wrapping party at Sandy Zimmerman 
home December 9th.  See the calendar for time and details.   
Kudosudosudosudos    
... go to Joyce Peet for arranging the tryke give away at the P. Buckley Moss Dinner.  
Against all odds & Halloween, Joyce arranged for Kora Asklock to receive a tryke. 
…go to Charlotte O’Meara for arranging the AmTryke Build at Alek Industries.  So  
many needed trykes were assembled for children who waited a long time on our list.   
…go to Wright Patt Credit Union for having a tryke build for Greenebucs.  This is a  
part of their Community Development Program for new employees. 

(“Kudos “ is a new column in the newsletter.  If you want to give Kudos to  

someone who has done a special job for Greenebucs, please send me an email  

and it will be in the next addition.) 
The P. Buckley Moss DinnerThe P. Buckley Moss DinnerThe P. Buckley Moss DinnerThe P. Buckley Moss Dinner    
It feels so good to be asked to be a part of The P. Buckley Moss Society’s major  
fund-raising effort & to be asked by the Canada Goose Gallery if they could host a  
dinner for us with P. Buckley Moss (Pat). The dinner proceeds were for Greenebucs.   
See our pictures taken at the dinner by Jody McCurdy.  Pat entertained us with many  
stories about her life & travels.  She is a great speaker & loves informal audiences.  
 Pat signed her paintings at the Canada Goose Gallery in Waynesville & then honored 
 us at dinner.  We gave Kora Ashlock a tryke.  Kora is a beautiful 3 ½ year old who 
 was born with staggering disabilities.  Already, she has overcome many problems  
after 15 operations.  She is quite bright & speaks very well.  She rode to each table & 
thanked everyone, & then she asked Pat where she had her nails done.  Kora also had  
pretty manicured nails.  Pat never missed a beat & added lots of humor which Kora  
understood & enjoyed.  Thanks to Joyce Peet for helping by arranging the tryke  
give away & the tryke fitting.   

G R E E N E B U C S 

Officers 

2009-2010 

 President 

Pat McWilliams 

 

Vice President 

Louise Gibson 

 

Secretary  

Angie Botkins 

 

Treasurer 

Tracie Weimer 

 

Sergeant at Arms 

Paul Monnig 

 

Ambility 

Charlotte O’Meara 

 

BIG HAT CLUB 

President 

Gussie Jones 

Devlynn Tanner 

 

Treasurer 

Louise Gibson 

 

Secretary 

Sandy Zimmerman 

 

 

G R E E N E    L I G H T 

November-2009 

AMTRYKE GIVING 

 

NOTES FROM THE PRESIDENTNOTES FROM THE PRESIDENTNOTES FROM THE PRESIDENTNOTES FROM THE PRESIDENT    



Branding Month and Club Membership Build randing Month and Club Membership Build randing Month and Club Membership Build randing Month and Club Membership Build Jerry Thornton and Sue Eakle are having a 
great Membership game and we are anxious to see which wonderful team wins the game.   
Participation in Greenebucs events continues through November.   Remember that your  
attendance at the November 18th Dinner Meeting, the November 23rd Auction Prep Meeting 
and certain new members bring great credit to your team.  Jerry has send out many letters to 
friends and business asking them to join Greenebucs.  What have you done for your club  
today? 
 

The Tryke Build  and Ambility  The Tryke Build  and Ambility  The Tryke Build  and Ambility  The Tryke Build  and Ambility  We’ve given 2 trykes away and have taken a name from the 
National Wish List.  We will give another tryke away at the 18th Dinner Meeting.   The  
AmTryke build was another great success.  Charlotte  O’Meara arranged the evening.  Alan 
Eakle ordered 26 trykes for the build.  We put together a lot of trykes but have more to build.  
The pictures will show you the fun.  We even had a pizza, salad and cookies dinner.  Look for 
more announcements about another tryke build. 
 
GreeneBucs Pay Pal Notice GreeneBucs Pay Pal Notice GreeneBucs Pay Pal Notice GreeneBucs Pay Pal Notice  Yes !  We are adding technology to our website.  You may now 
buy your Christmas Auction tickets online at the GreeneBucs website.  Look for 
 www.greenebucs.org and look for the Pay Pal button.  This is the first use of PayPal and we 
hope that it makes it easier for you to do business with us.  We will look into using it for  
several more transactions. 
 

October’s Evening Meeting and AmTryke Event October’s Evening Meeting and AmTryke Event October’s Evening Meeting and AmTryke Event October’s Evening Meeting and AmTryke Event  The dinner meeting in October turned out 
to be quite a success.  We had many quests for the Membership game and really celebrated 
Branding time.  Beavercreek Golf Club staff had to set up additional tables for all the Atten-
dees.  One of the Amtryke recipients came with a scrapbook he put together to show us how 
excited he is with his new bike.  His parents are quite supportive and helped by telling us his 
tryke story.  We also gave away a tryke to a very pretty little girl, Madelyn Dull, whose physi-
cal therapist Marie Mariano from United Rehabilitation Services assisted with the fitting of the 
AMTRYKE.  Madelyn started around the room with her new tryke to show us her new  
mobility. 

 
The Christmas Auction ProgressThe Christmas Auction ProgressThe Christmas Auction ProgressThe Christmas Auction Progress  Plans for the auction continue to roll along in a positive 
manner.  The most pressing issue is the distribution/sales of tickets; creation of bid sheets; col-
lection of sufficient prizes and bottles of liquor for the basket of cheer.  This will  make the 
auction another resounding success.  Louise Gibson is lining up volunteers.  If you would like 
to help out please e-mail Louise at Louise_Gibson@yahoo.com.  We need donations for  
$10.00 gift table items, silent auction items, and cookies or specialty baked items.  Remember 
we are doing set up at 8:30 at the Beavercreek Golf Course, Wed. 2. Check the calendar for 

dates and times of up-coming events. 
 



 

 

P. BUCKLEY MOSS 

 

FUND RAISER 

DINNER 

AND  

TRYKE GIVE AWAYS 

Pat McWilliams with 

donation of P. Buckley  

Moss Print –framing by 

Canada Goose Gallery 

 and Snappy 

AMTRYKE 

Kora with her new AMTRYKE 

and stealing Pat’s heart!!! 

Cathy,  Pat & Laura at the Der Dutchman 

Madelyn with her  

 Physical Therapist, Maria,  

 and her brothers 

looking at her new Tryke. 

Madelyn with her mom. 

Joshua Hudson 

talks about the benefits of 

an AMTRYKE 

Charlotte fits a helmet for Madelyn 



A M T R Y K E    B U I L D 

Tim O’ Meara  and David Harry 

putting together AMTRYKES 
Nicholas 

Helps his 

Grandmother 

And David 

With putting 

Together  

Trykes. 

Alan Eakle fitting a  

Snappy Amtryke 

Lets see how do you put this together? 

“Now this is fun!!! 

Give me another  

Tryke to build.  I 

am on a roll.” 

Quote -Paul  

Monig 

Charlotte O’Meara  

and 

Joyce Peet  

hold new  

License plates to be  

Displayed on trykes. 



A group of ladies, nola Saurez, Marsha Greenlaw, and Mary Ann Luebcke,   

spent the year making some very special items to donate to the  2009 

Holiday Auction   

THE PICTURES INCLUDE THE FRONT AND BACK OF  two QUILTS, CHRISTMAS TREE SKIRT 
AND TWO FABRIC PURSED.  A BIG THANK YOU TO THESE LADIES FOR THEIR EFFORTS 

ON BEHALF OF GREENEBUCS! 

COME JOIN US AT  

THE 

 AUCTION 

AND BID ON THESE  

GREAT ITEMS !!! 

 

SEWJOURNERS is the name of the ladies quilting club, who made 
these items.  They volunteer every year to support a group. Iin the past 
they have made quilts for Veterans, children with Cerebral Palsy,  

and breast cancer patients. 



N O V E M B E R  2 0 0 9  

S U N  M O N  T U E  W E D  T H U  F R I  S A T  

1 2 3 4 Lunch  
meeting 

5 6 7 

8 9 Big Hat 
Meeting 

10 11 12 13 
 

14 

15 16 17 18 Dinner 
Meeting 

19 20 21 

22 23 Auction 
Set up 
 

24 25 26  
 

27 28 

29 30      

       

REMINDERS: 
 

 

 

Branding Time 

 

Bring a friend to a 

meeting 

 

WED: Speaker meet-

ing– Greene Cty Parks 

& Rec. 

Nov 18,2009  

6:00 pm 

 

 

MON: 

Nov 23, 2009  

Sandy Zimmerman 

Organize for Auction 

Carry in 

 

 

WED: 

December 2, 2009 

8:30 am to 3:00 

Set up for Auction 

 

WED: 

December 2, 2009 

Holiday Auction 

Volunteers 5:30 

Event:  6:00 pm 

 

 

MON:  6:00 pm 

December 7, 2009 

Shopping at Beaver-

creek WalMart 

 

WED:  6:00 

Gift wrapping 

Sandy Zimmerman 

Carry in  

 

Up coming events 

 

Next meeting Wed. 

Jan. 6, 12:00 

 

Tryke builds for  

Christmas give-away 

 

 www.greenebucs.org 

REMEMBER NO LUNCH OR DINNER MEETING FOR  

DECEMBER 2009 

D E C E M B E R  2 0 0 9  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 
Set up 
Auction 

3 4 5 

6 7 
SHOP 

8 9 
WRAP 

10 11 12 

13 14 15 16 
No   

Meeting 

17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

27 28 29 30 31   


